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Yearbook Memories & 
Good News:
Life moves really fast! Friendships and 
great memories are available all in one 
book. Order your yearbooks today.  The 
cost is $25.    

Wonder Junction Vacation 
Bible School 
Howdy, partners! Welcome to Wonder 
Junction! There’s no greater joy than to 
praise the name of the Lord all day long. At 
Wonder Junction, we marvel at Jesus and 
live for His glory. 
We are excited to have you join us for this 
FREE kids’ program for children going 
into Kindergarten through 6th grade. 
Everyone is invited, so register today!     
vccwonderjunction.myanswers.com/
wonder-junction 

 
 
 

Parent Teacher 
Fellowship 
Hello VCA Families:
 
As the school year comes 
an end, it’s bittersweet.  New 
chapters, new beginnings, new 
adventures, new memories to be made 
and new ways to grow more in our Lord, 
Jesus Christ.  On behalf of PTF, it was an 
honor to serve all of you this year.  We do 
want to say a special Thank You to our 
President, Christina Garcia, for her last 2 
years of dedication serving VCA. 
As a new chapter begins for her, we wish 
her the best on what God has planned for 
her new season, next year. 
God has blessed us with a new board for 
the 2025-2026 school year to come, with 
some old faces and some new. We are 
excited for  what God has in store for VCA. 
Have a blessed summer and we’ll see you 
in September! 
“The Lord bless you and keep you; the 
Lord make His face shine on you and be 
gracious to you; the Lord turn His face 
toward you and give you peace.” -Numbers 
6:24-26 
 
Blessings,  

Tina Rodriguez, PTF Secretary
(760)902-1530
tinarodriguez.vcaptf@gmail.com 

Youth Group:
Students between Grades 6 & 12 are invited 
to join Pastor Michelle for Ne Plus Ultra 
Diakonos Youth Group. They meet in 
building D each Wednesday night. Children 
do not need to attend VCA to attend Youth 
Group. Children may be dropped off between 
6:30 & 7 PM and need to be picked up at 8:30. 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
06/09/2025
*Pre-K Graduation @  
9:30 AM
*Kindergarten Graduation 
@ 5:00 PM 
*4th/5th Grade Field Trip 
to Mulligans Family Fun 
Center

06/10/2025 
*Eight Grade  
Graduation 7:00 PM 
*2nd/3rd Grade Field 
Trip to Celebration 
Park

06/11/2025 
*End of 4th Quarter / 
*Minimum Day 
*1st-7th Awards Chapel

06/12/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open 

06/13/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open 
 
 
 

06/16/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open 

06/17/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open 

06/18/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open 

06/19/2025 
School Closed for 
Juneteenth 

06/20/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open 

06/23/2025
Summer Camp Begins 
Today/ Daycare Open

06/24/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open

06/25/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open

06/26/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open

06/27/2025 
School Closed/ 
Daycare Open

VALLEY CHRISTIAN ACADEMYVALLEY CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

Congratulations
                   Students of the Week

Pre-K 
Kinder 

First
Second

Third
Fourth

Fifth
6th
7th

Raiyn Houston 
Carter Lucas
LaNya Jordan 
Brayden Henderson
Abraham Rodriguez
Evangeline Fleming
Nathalie Jones
Rachel Rojas
Kaleb Quevedo

 
5 Trust in the Lord with all your heart, And lean not on 
your own understanding; 6 In all your ways acknowledge 
Him, And He shall direct your paths.

                                                     —Proverbs 3:5-6



B I B L E  V E R S E S
Pre-K

Kindergarten
First

Second
Third

Fourth
Fifth
Sixth

Seventh & Eighth

 
Corinthians 8:7
But as you excel in everything—
in faith, in speech, in knowledge, 
in all earnestness, and in our love 
for you—see that you excel in 
this act of grace also. 
 

Pre-K - 
Hello parents and grandparents! Well, it has finally arrived! 
The end of the school year! I can hardly believe it is here, it has 
gone by so quickly! This has been a very blessed year for me! I 
have been truly honored to have the opportunity to teach your 
children and watch them grow! They have been a remarkable 
class! And you have been a remarkable group of parents! 
Always so friendly and supportive! Some of you will continue 
on with me and I look forward to that but to the rest of you 
I shall greatly miss seeing you everyday! You will be in my 
thoughts and prayers! God bless you all! 
 
Kindergarten - 
Hello Kindergarten Families! We’ve had a great year full of 
laughs, growth, learning, and happy memories. I want to 
thank you all for the support and love you have shown us 
throughout the year. We were so blessed having your children 
in our class and they will most definitely be missed. We hope 
and pray for them to thrive throughout their educational and 
spiritual journey. This is Mrs. Tami’s last year with us and she 
will be missed greatly, don’t forget to stop by and give her hugs 
goodbye! We love you Kindergarten families. Have a great 
summer! 

First Grade -   
The time has finally come, it is the last week of school. I have 
been truly blessed to have each and every one of your babies in 
my class. On Wednesday at 8:45 we will be having our award 
ceremony and would love to see all of you there. Enjoy your 
summer break.  
Second Grade - 
This is the last 3 days of second grade. I’m so proud of all my 
students and how hard they’ve worked this year! Monday is a 
regular work day. At the end of the day they will clean out their 
desks. Tuesday is our field trip to Celebration Park. Wednesday 
is our Awards Chapel at 8:45. Please have them wear their 
chapel uniform that day. We have shared many fun times 
this year and it has been a blessing to have been your child’s 
teacher. I wish you a wonderful summer, full of fun and family 
time! 
 
Third Grade -        
Hello everyone! I’m excited to say we made it to our last few 
days of school. I can’t thank my parents enough for your 
wonderful support this year. I also want to thank my students 
for working so hard. I was so blessed to be your teacher this 
year!  We have a few final reminders of our school events this 
week. Today, we will be cleaning out our desks, and bringing 
all of our school supplies home. Tuesday is our Celebration 
Park field trip from 9:30 to 2:30. Details about that trip will go 
home today. Wednesday, is our awards ceremony beginning at 
8:45. It is also our final day of school, and a minimum day.  
I hope you all have a wonderful summer! 

Fourth Grade  -  
Congratulations to Evangeline Fleming for her excellence 
in citizenship in her award for  Student of the Week!  
Monday, June 9th is our celebration at Mulligan’s Family 
Fun Center! We will be leaving at 8:45 so please be here by 
8:30 and will  return between 3-3:30. On Tuesday we will 
be celebrating Hayden’s birthday with pizza and cupcakes 
for lunch. The award ceremony will be  on Wednesday, 
June 11th at 10 am.   It truly has been a privilege to have 
joined these amazing students for their final quarter of 4th 
grade! I have seen them grow and be challenged in new 
ways. I am grateful I was able to enjoy the remainder of 
their  fourth grade journey. Congratulations 4th grade and 
thank you for trusting me to teach this last quarter. Have a 
wonderful summer!   
Sincerely,  Mrs.  Lisa  
  
Fifth Grade -  
You made it, you each survived 5th grade!  What an 
awsome journey this year has been!  As we close out 
our year, we will have our end -of-the year field trip this 
Monday, June 6th and other end of the year activities on 
Tuesday.  If you are able to attend the Awards ceremony 
this Wednesday, we would love to have you.  Students will 
be able to leave following our ceremony if so desired. I 
will miss each of you and know I am very proud of you.  
Happy summer.   
  
Middle School -  
It has been an exciting year and I’m blessed that your 
students were part of it! We will have our Middle School 
end of year celebration on Tuesday from 9-1.  An email 
including the link to sign up for bringing donations to 
the party went home last week. 8th grade graduation 
is Tuesday at 7pm.  6th and 7th Awards Chapel is 
Wednesday at 11:30 am; students need to wear their 
Chapel uniforms. Once Chapel is complete students are 
released to begin their summer vacation.  May God bless 
and keep you and give you peace over the summer. 
 
—Ms. Wong  
Monday, June 9, is the 8th grade end of the year 
party. The Middle School End-of-Year party 
is on Tuesday, June 10. If you would like 
to contribute, a Google form was sent 
to your email. Please fill it out as soon 
as possible. The 8th-grade graduation 
will take place on Tuesday at 7:00 pm. 
Please bring your 8th grader at 6:45 
pm. Wednesday, June 11, is Awards 
Chapel, which is a minimum day. 
Middle School’s awards will begin 
at 11:30 am. 
 
 —Miss �Michelle  

 
 
 

FROM THE TEACHERS:


